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D.O.No. GS6-9ll,2Al7

Dear Vice Chancellor,

I am to invite your attention to the

03/05 12017, regarding Spoken Tutorial

implemented by IIT Bombay and has been

objective to inculcate IT/Software skills

Universities, Institutes and Polytechnics.
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August 13,2Al9

earlier D.O letter of the Hon'ble Chancellor dated

Project, sponsored by MHRD, GoI, and being

under implementation in Kerala Since 2Al l , with an

through offline/online to the students in various

Now, an

Manager, Spoken

.loseph, ST-llTB

Kerala.
I

In the circumstances, I urge your personal intervention to establish suitable mechanisms

within university departments antl affiliated colleges, leading to initiation of appropriate steps to

make the youth of Kerala second to none in IT competence. I also trust that the help, guidance

and commitment of Ms. Sanchita Samant of Spoken Tutorial, IIT Bombay, would be of great

value to successfully implement this proiect. I am also to forward herewith a copy of the email

dated 16107l20lg received from Ms. $anchita Samant for information.

Vlith reg;Irrls,

Yours Siryerely,

Dr. Dav

To

All Vice Chancellors

email dated 1610712019 is received from Ms. Sanchita Samant, Training

Tutorial Training Program, offering the assistance of Mr. Vinu Thomas

for successful implementation of the Program in the Universities across

Principal Secretary to Govemor


